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- the costs for the upstream industry in Great Britain for a change it was repeatedly told would 

not impact it; 

- the disruption of successful upstream/downstream industry & market arrangements; and 

- the lack of any quantifiable benefit to NBP trading and liquidity levels.   

It is clearly the case that had the issues raised in the proposal been identified at an earlier point in the 
drafting process, the Network Codes CAM and Gas BAL would have been drafted differently.  Put 
another way, it is difficult to conclude that the intention of the Codes was to create the very difficulties 
and outcomes described in the proposal.   

   Q:                              u s , p   a e  ut a  p i n wa   ro e  m d  b i  Do you support, oppose, or have a neutral position towards the proposed amendment being 
        ur he  n i   R? further considered by ACER?                              sp ci  he i  n  y yo  i  A  s o   u  Please specify the main reasons why you think ACER should or should 

         ue  m nd  re uenot pursue this amendment request.    

We fully support the proposed amendment being considered further.  Prima facie, the proposal 
makes a compelling case for retention of the current Gas Day in Great Britain and Ireland.  In 
particular, while a series of unintended consequences and costs have been identified and which are 
in the process of being quantified, there has been no evidence regarding the benefits of proceeding 
with the change.  

Moreover, OGUK/Gas Forum suggest that the amendment would not impact negatively on the 
application of a harmonised approach elsewhere.   If correct, this submission would appear to be an 
ideal opportunity to demonstrate the application of a minimal, proportionate and appropriate 
approach to regulation.   

I trust that you find the comments in this response helpful.  To the extent that you require any 
clarification or further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 
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